
March 29, 2013 

Faculty and Students 
Zhejiang University  
College of Pharmaceutical Sciences 

 

Dear Faculty and Students: 

It is with great pleasure that I congratulate you on the occasion of the 
100th anniversary of the founding of your College.  You have 
established the College as a world leader in pharmaceutical research 
and education and have much to be proud of. Having visited your 
College I am well aware of the high quality of the graduate and 
undergraduate programs that you provide and the research efforts that 
are being conducted. Your College motto of “seeking truth and 
innovation” is good guidance for all colleges of pharmacy. 

We feel very fortunate at the South Carolina College of Pharmacy and 
the Medical University of South Carolina to have a partnership with 
your College and University. We enjoy and highly value having your 
students and faculty members visit our University and greatly 
appreciate the opportunity for our faculty members and students to visit 
your University.  

We look forward to our ongoing partnership with the Zhejiang 
University College of Pharmacy.  I wish you all the best and much 
continued success.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Joseph T. DiPiro, PharmD 
Executive Dean and Professor 

Joseph T. DiPiro  
Executive Dean 

 
 

USC Campus 
 

Coker Life Sciences 
Building 

715 Sumter Street 
Columbia SC 29208 

803-777-4151 
 
 
 

MUSC Campus 
274 Calhoun Street 

MSC141 
Charleston SC 29425-
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